
COMING SOON! 

Another City Council Approved 

Community Services & Parks and Public Works Project 

Funded in part by: 
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Funds 

Pacific Park Playground and 
Pool Shade Structure Project 

Start Date: October 2023
Expected Completion Date: Fall 2024 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience. 

Outdoor restrooms will be closed. 

Regular walking paths will be closed. 

Please walk around any fenced or blocked paths. 

For additional information, 

please call (818) 548-3970 

or scan this OR code 


